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Future Pupils 

In the past couple of weeks it has been my pleasure to 
interview a large number of prospective pupils and 
parents as part of our admissions process for September 
2020.   

I have been delighted with the quality of candidates and 
also pleased to note that Hulme Hall has been 
recommended to a number of families by current and 
past pupils and parents.   

Thank you for your support.   

 

The Road to Exams 

This morning our Year 11 GCSE students received their mock examination results.  These 
results represent an important staging post in the build up to the summer examinations and I 
would hope that all the students will reflect carefully with their parents on the grades they have 
received.  They should consider their strengths and subjects that they did well in, but also 
identify areas where they need to devote some extra attention in the coming weeks.  

Preparing for public examinations can be a stressful experience for our young people and our 
staff are always available to offer help and support where necessary. Each Year 11 student has 
also been allocated a senior member of staff who will now act as a mentor, offering an 
additional layer of individual help and support from now until the summer.  Good luck to all of 
them as they approach the final weeks of their Hulme Hall careers. 

Mr Dean Grierson, Headmaster 

Have you checked out our  
Spring Clubs on our website?   
There are lots on offer this term 
including, Science, Photography, 

Rock Band and Lacrosse.   



Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 13th February 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

Friday 14th February 
Close for Half Term 

Monday 24th February  
Term re-starts 

Wednesday 26th February 
ISA U11 ‘Big’ Schools  
Netball Tournament 

Thursday 27th February 
Year 10 Parents’ Evening 

Monday 9th March 
Year 9 Exams Begin 

ISA U11 ‘Small’ Schools  
Netball Tournament 

Tuesday 10th March 
Visit from College Jules Verne 

Wednesday 11th March 
Open Morning, 9.30am—11.30am 

Thursday 12th March 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

 

A Smashing Result 
Congratulations to our U16 Basketball team 
who put in a brilliant performance against 
Beech Hall last night  and won the fixture  
46 to 15.   

It was another inspiring display of teamwork 
with all players putting in maximum effort.  
MVP was awarded to Harry T.  

The match was recorded as part of the boys’ 
GCSE assessment, so it was a great time to 
show such tenacity and skill.  Well done! 

Spreading the Hulme Hall Message 

If you are driving around Stockport in the next couple 
of weeks, see if you can spot our Ad Van which is 
taking to the streets of the local area!  It made a quick 
stop outside school this morning before it headed off 
to spread the word about Hulme Hall. 


